
From: Larry A. Martin <LarryMartin@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 
Date: 11/10/2014 2:49:44 PM

Subject: Mr. Gettys/Order of the Palmetto presentation

Just got back from the Order of the Palmetto presentation to Mr. Gettys. He was so appreciative and so were the 
folks who were there. Thanks for your assistance & please tell the Governor it went well & Thanks again!

Larry
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